
Toys for Tickets 
King invites any person that receives an eligible parking ticket to pay the 
find amount with a donation through the Toys for Tickets program! 

Eligible parking tickets include those received between November 1st and
November 14th for:

parking in excess of three (3) hours,
parking between November 1st and April 15th from 2:00 am to 6:00
am, or
parking to interfere with snow removal,

The Toys for Tickets program allows ticket holders to donate the value of
their ticket. Where the complete value of the parking ticket is donated to
the Toys for Tickets program, it will be considered paid in full.

Proceeds will be donated to Christmas in King, a sister-organization of the
King Township Food Bank that will use the donation to purchase toys to
distribute to underprivileged children in the community.

Parking tickets issued between November 1st and November 14th must be
paid by November 30th.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, online payments are preferred, but
cheques can be mailed or dropped off at the Township. Please make
cheques payable to the Township of King and clearly indicate that the
payment is for the Toys for Tickets program. Visit king.ca/toysfortickets to
donate the value of eligible parking tickets. 

Please direct all inquiries regarding the Toys for Tickets program to the By-
law Enforcement Services Division at 905-833-4002 or parking@king.ca.

Mail or payments being dropped off should be sent to addressed to
the Township of King at 2585 King Road  |  King City, ON  |  L7B 1A1.


